You’re invited to an online

open house

The Montana Department of Transportation (MDT) is in the early stages

of developing improvements to the Cyr Bridge and the Daigle Lane
Railroad Crossing.
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CYR BRIDGE REHABILITATION PROJECT
www.mdt.mt.gov/pubinvolve/cyrbridge/

DAIGLE LANE RAILROAD CROSSING PROJECT
www.mdt.mt.gov/pubinvolve/daigle/
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The Department of Transportation will make reasonable accommodations for persons with disabilities ) =
who wish to participate in this Cyr Bridge Rehabilitation Project meeting or need an alternative This document is printed at state
accessible format of this notice. If you require an accommodation, contact the Department of expense. Information on the cost

Transportation no later than December 11, 2020 to advise us of the nature of the accommodation that of producing this publication may

you need. Please contact Matt Maze, Office of Civil Rights, P.O. Box 201001, Helena, Montana 59620; | be obtained by contacting the
telephone (406) 444-5416; Montana Relay 711; facsimile (406) 444-7243; or e-mail to mmaze@mt.gov. Department of Administration.
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You’re Invited

The Montana Department of Transportation will host
online open houses to present information about the
Cyr Bridge Rehabilitation Project and the Daigle Lane
Railroad Crossing Project. A live question and answer
session will be held during the online open house.

Online Open Houses
Tuesday, December 15 & Thursday, December 17

(Noon — 1 pm) (6 pm — 7 pm)
Both open houses will be identical.
HOW TO PARTICIPATE:

Visit www.mdt.mt.gov/pubinvolve/cyrbridge/ or
www.mdt.mt.gov/pubinvolve/daigle/ to:

e Sign up to participate in an online open house and live
question and answer session.

* You can view a recording of the open house presentation
and submit comments by visiting the project website
starting Thursday, Dec. 17.

Can’t join us online? CONTACT Brandon Coates, Public Involvement Manager
EMAIL Brandon@rbci.net | CALL (406) 465-3350




